Friends of St Peter and St Paul FSPSP - Proposals for updating Ewhurst and Ellens Green Information Booklet

The following proposals were agreed with the volunteers who worked on the original booklet, at the FSPSP meeting in February 2025 
1. The volunteers are very happy to revise and update the current issue to reflect changes in EEG parish and to work with volunteers from EEG PC to do this (Julia Lilley has personally agreed to do this)
1. The update will not be published before the new Church Parochial Council of Ewhurst and Ellens Green has been fully agreed and designated by the Church of England
1. The volunteers will not continue working on the Information Booklet if advertising is put in the publication
1. The volunteers will need funding to print the revised booklet, as they, or FSPSP, cannot provide this. Hopefully EEG PC can provide this
1. The volunteers are willing to meet & talk with EEG PC if there are problems with funding

